
WOOSTER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

 
August 14- August 21 
 
The Wooster Players are holding auditions for the Fall Theatre Production of The Laramie Project (a play based on the 
town of Laramie after the brutal murder of Matthew Shepard). Auditions will be held today after school in the Hart 
Theatre. If you would like to audition, please prepare a one-minute dramatic monologue. The show runs October 11-14. 
For more information, please see Mrs. Gibbons in the theatre box office! 
 
August 13- August 24  

 

Attention students! Would you like to take part of fun school events? Make new friends? Expose yourself to French 
culture and food? Learning a few phrases in French? Come to French club! All students are welcome even if French is not 
on your transcript! 
French club meetings are on Mondays at lunch in A2! Come join the fun!  

August 14- August 23 

Colts!  Are you interested in studying abroad for a year?  Reno Rotary Youth Exchange will be here Thursday, 
August 23rd at lunchtime in the library to talk about how you can spend a year studying in a different 
country.  If you are interested in attending the lunch meeting, please sign up on Mrs. Brown's desk in the 
Career Center. 

 

August 21- August 24 
 
Parking permits are now available in the SSO office. Remember that any student driving a vehicle onto 
Wooster’s campus must have a valid driver’s license and a parking permit in order to park on campus.  
 
August 21- August 31 
 
Hey Colts! Do you like helping those in need? Do you want to make a difference in your school and community 
by volunteering? Meet others who have the same interests and ambitions worldwide by joining Key Club 
International! Meetings are every Tuesday during lunch in C19. 
See you all soon! 
 
August 21- August 30 
 
Do you like writing, researching, speaking, or acting? Are you known for being argumentative? Do you want to 
make friends and spend time with some of the most amazing students at Wooster, all while strengthening 
your college applications? If you answered yes to any of these questions, consider joining the speech and 
debate team! Starting this week we’ll have meetings every Thursday at lunch in C-12. Beginners are 
encouraged to stop by! Returning members are also welcome.  
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


